
 

 

 

The children have been amazing this week at adapting to the snowy condtions, they have come 

into school so sensibly. We have managed to get outdoors when the snow and ice has melted. We 

have been so impressed with their independence, they are becoming pros at putting their coat 

on, doing up their zips and helping each other with hats and scarves. 

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may start up a 

discussion with your child: 

• Phonics: oo (moon), oo (book), ar, or 

• Maths: Number 5- composition and subitising 

• Burglar Bill- creating wanted posters and helping Bill make the right choices at 

Greenleas 

Maths Challenge: 

 
A plea… 

Please can your child bring in a shoebox (or a box that size) on Monday. We are having a DT day 

and we will be making emergency vehicles. Thank you. 

 

Wednesday 24th January is our Superhero dress up day. Your child can come dressed up as 

their favourite hero. We do have spare costumes in school, so please don’t go out and buy one! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


